
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Thank you for your interest in Bartram Trail High School Cheerleading! Clinics for the 2019-
2020 will be held at Zone Cheer All-star on Wednesdays 4:30-6 starting April 24. Zone Staff, 
BTHS Cheer Alumni, Coach Parker and the other BTHS coaching staff, will run Wednesday 
Clinics. We will be judging attitude, hard work, and technique and stunting ability at clinics 
during the month on May. If cheer is your passion and you’re not afraid of working harder than 
you ever have before…we want to see you there! The tryout packet is posted on http://www-
bths.stjohns.k12.fl.us/cheer/. The BTHS Cheerleading team has enjoyed the reputation of 
being a strong competitive force in the Cheerleading World. We have won the FHSAA three 
times: 2008, 2015, and 2017. We have be invited to UCA Nationals the past 5 years and JV has 
been invited the past 4 years. In 2019, Varsity placed 8th in the Nation. Our JV program has 
built a strong team as well placing 2nd in Large JV in 2019. Our goal is to increase the school 
spirit at BTHS, encourage and support the athletic program and the athletes within that 
program, develop leadership skills, foster an environment of  teamwork within the team, 
entertain and motive sports spectators, improve individual physical well-being, and have fun. A 
member of  the cheer team must demonstrate responsibility and enthusiasm, have high morals 
and a genuine concern for other students, and desire to work cooperatively within a team. If 
chosen, you will represent the entire school as well as yourself and your team. You are expected 
to show trustworthiness, respect, responsibility, fairness, citizenship, and caring to all of those 
around you. Academics will be a priority for all cheerleaders. Many of our team members are 
members of National Honor Society, excel in honors courses and are leaders within our school. 
A successful cheerleader is able to balance a busy schedule as well as personal priorities. The 
BTHS athletes must maintain at least a 2.0 GPA Unweighted and not have any failing grades. 
Thank you again for your interest in BTHS Cheerleading. If you have any questions, please 
email Coach Danielle Parker at Danielle.parker@stjohns.k12.fl.us.  
 
Choose Joy! 
Danielle Parker 
 


